

Skaneateles Central School District

Nationally Recognized for Excellence 45 East Elizabeth Street Skaneateles, New York 13152 Eric Knuth Superintendent of Schools (315) 291-2221

Connor Brown School Business Manager (315) 291-2268 Fax (315) 685-0347

March 16, 2021

Dear Skaneateles family,

We are pleased to offer another COVID-19 testing opportunity to the entire community this Wednesday, March 17, 2021, between 12:00 pm and 5:00 pm. We will once again be set up at the district office.

This opportunity is open to anyone in our community who wishes to receive a rapid nasal swab test and is provided for <u>asymptomatic individuals only</u>. Registrations are on a first come-first served basis.

Date: 03/17/2021

Location: 45 East Elizabeth Street, Skaneateles NY 13152

Time: 12:00 pm-5:00 pm

Type of Test: Rapid, Nasal Swab (less invasive)

Who can register? Anyone in the community (not limited to school personnel) Asymptomatic only

How do I register? Register here for testing

We are hopeful that we will continue to see encouraging results that will further advance our goal of having all of our students back in school full-time in the near future.

Stronger together,

Eric Knuth

Superintendent of Schools